MARIANNE WILLIAMSON

February 20, 1995

Professor Walter Capps Department of Religious Studies University of California, Santa Barbara Santa Barbara, CA 93106

Dear Walter,

Enclosed are a few flyers regarding the <u>Spiritual Politics</u> Workshop on March 12th. I would greatly appreciate it if you could place them on any appropriate bulletin boards and/or hand them out to any interested parties.

Thank you very much for helping me get the word out. Corrine and Gordon do wonderful work and I look forward to introducing them to new friends here in Santa Barbara.

Call me at your convenience. Lets have that lunch.

Maurice

Love,

Campaign Headquarters:

32 E. Micheltorena Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101 (805) 730-1200



Mailing Address:

1724 Santa Barbara Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101

March 16, 1995

Marianne:

The last few weeks on campus have been the busiest I can remember, but the situation is easing a bit now. Would you have time to get together to talk a bit sometime next week?

Paid for by Walter Capps for Congress Committee FEC#C00291781

Dear Walter,

I'm thrilled if you want to look at this. I've also included the speech I wrote as a suggestion for Clinton's prayer breakfast.

HOWEVER --- this is a book in progress, and at the risk of sounding too impressed by my own work, I feel a need to protect it. I don't care what *you* see, but I don't want these pages going to Washington D.C. Could I have the manuscript back before you leave?

Call me and I'll have it picked up

I'm honored to call you my friend.

Say hi to Bill Curry (the other one, too, if you see him!). Have a wonderful trip.

Marianne

Much love,